
Children in Need
Thank you for all of your
donations. With your kind
generosity, we raised £545
for Children in Need.

Enterprise Day

Our Upper Key Stage 2
school council members
were brilliant at Friday
afternoon’s Enterprise Day
at Hull’s Guildhall. They
created and marketed a
‘Kids Fest’ event to be held
locally and used a range of
skills such as budgeting,
advertising and presenting.
They were finalists and
came 6th overall! Well
done to all 6 pupils.

Newsletter Update
Next week, we will be
launching our new look
newsletter, giving you
further information on the
children’s learning
journeys and the catholic
life here at Endsleigh.

Woolly Hat Appeal
Our Mini Vinnies are
seeking donations to
support our seafarers this
Advent. All donations will
be carefully packed into
‘woolly hats’ and
distributed with the
support of Stella Maris.
Please send all donations
into school by Friday 13th
December.
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Saint Captains
This week, the captains of
Saint Aidan and Saint Bede
led a worship where they
guided children to reflect on
God's love for them and some
ways that they can care for
themselves and others this
week. On Monday, we
remembered the poor and
vulnerable to mark the eighth
World Day of the Poor and
Mrs Knight also provided a
guidance session on how to
stay safe on the roads. Can
you support us by asking your
child to share their
experiences? A huge well
done to all pupils who
returned their safety posters. 

wb 22nd November

24th: Class 3 Mass @ Marist @ 9:30am
24th: Class 3/4 Stay & Pray @ 3pm




